
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 

School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 

 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

 

 

APPOINTMENT OF LEGAL COUNSEL 

 

 

 

POLICY ISSUE / SITUATION: 

 

Board Policy BCG (District's Attorney) states the School Board of Beaverton School District 
shall appoint legal counsel to represent the District. 
 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 
It is recommended that the School Board review legal counsel services annually.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the School Board approve the following resolution. 
 
(11-123)  BE IT RESOLVED the following attorneys be and hereby are designated as legal 

counsel for Beaverton School District: 
 
 
  Firm Attorney Services 
 
 Hawkins Delafield & Wood LLP Ann Sherman Bond Counsel 
 

 

 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 

December 12, 2011 


